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Dear Parent,                 

END OF SECOND TERM NEWS LETTER 2016/2017 SESSION 

We return all praise and glory to God Almighty for seeing us through to the end of this term. We also 

thank you for your continuous prayers and support. We pray that God’s continuous blessings will be 

upon you and your family. 

Let me use this opportunity to encourage you that as you peruse through the result of your child, 

kindly go through the child’s performance before the position. The child’s subject by subject and 

general average depicts his/her actual performance, while the position shows the class competition 

among the students. We plead with parents whose children are having academic challenges in selected 

subjects to create time to discuss the performance with the College Principal.       

NEWSWORTHY ITEMS: 

RESUMPTION DAY 

Resumption for 3rd term is on 29th April, 2017. Resumption time: 10 am- 4 pm. We encourage parents 

to bring the students on time. Please note that we do not receive students on Sundays. Resumption on 

week days is 3 pm-4 pm. Welcome test begins on 2nd May, 2017.   

SCHOOL FEES RELATED MATTERS 

We are aware of the economic difficulties being experienced by parents of our students, and we share 

their financial pains. We pray for the release of Divine financial breakthrough. We appreciate parents 

that are prompt in the payment of their children’s school fees. We pray that God will continue to bless 

and increase your finances.  

As we plan for resumption, we encourage parents to kindly pay the school fees on or before 29th 

April, 2017, using only the school’s customized bank teller. We are constrained to inform you that 

the school will not allow any child to resume if the outstanding fee (s) and at least half of the 

third term school fees are not paid. Find added to the amount in one of the tellers is the medical bill 

for students that went to the clinic for treatment. Also included is the third teller that contains N1800: 

00 for 2017 magazine. 

Parents of students in JSS3 and SSS3 are to note that only one teller is issued to your child against 

the customary two. We expect the teller to be paid on or before 29th April, 2017.  A two weeks period 

of grace will be granted to parents with students in SS3 and JSS3. Consequently, after 15th, May 



2017, SS3 and JSS3 students whose full fees are not paid will be sent home for their 3rd term school 

fee. 

Table Payment on Resumption Day: PTA levy: N1500: 00                      

SUPPLEMENTARY ADMISSION OPPORTUNITY FOR 2017/2018 SESSION 

Please be informed that supplementary admission opportunity into JSS1, JSS2 and SS1 for 2017/2018 

session. Admission into JSS3 is strictly by request. The admission forms are online. To obtain the 

form, pay the sum of N5,000 at any branch of  First bank or Zenith bank  through e-tranzact 

platform. Use the confirmation order and receipt number to access and fill the online form through 

our website www.jickaduna.com.ng  

Supplementary entrance examination into JSS1, JSS2 and SS1 comes up in May 2017. 

When filling the online form, parents are free to pick any of the available date that is 

convenient in the month of May, 2017. 

We request that you help inform friends and other prospective parents in need of good 

boarding school for their children. 

 For inquiry, please call any of the following 08034512892, or 08034146334. 

25TH ANNIVERSARY 

We are glad to inform you that the college will be twenty five years old on 4th May, 2017. As part of 

activities to celebrate the anniversary, the college drilled a borehole for her host community which 

was commission on the 31st March 2017. The college also hopes to dedicate her newly constructed 

administrative block before the end of the session. We also intend to celebrate the founding parents 

and all those that meritoriously contributed to the college. During the period of the celebration, the 

college will visit orphanages. Similarly, the laying foundation for the building of the school church 

auditorium will be carried out during the valedictory service in June 2017.   

INVITATION FOR PARTNERSHIP  

As we prepare for our 2017 Speech and Prize given ceremony, we invite interested parents to sponsor 

awards/prizes to students that distinguished themselves morally and academically for 2016/2017 

session. We will also be pleased to receive book donations and other library equipments from well 

wishers. Similarly, we enjoy parents to donate games equipments, medals and trophies towards our 

sport festivals. 

 

http://www.jickaduna.com.ng/


 

ACADEMIC MATERIALS 

Parents should ensure the students resume school on 29th April, 2017, with all their note books (for 

previous and present classes). This will surely enhance their performance in the 3rd term examination, 

because the examination will incorporate previous knowledge.  

POCKET MONEY 

Parents are encouraged to ensure that their children’s pocket money accounts have at least N3000 in 

order to take care of their sundry and practical needs. Parents are advised to check the balance of their 

children’s pocket money so as to be sure of the amount needed to be credited.  

Yours faithfully, 

MR. BUKOLA ALABI mnimn, arpa 

COLLEGE PRINCIPAL  


